
 

          

 

 

  

Capenhurst C.E. (Cont) Primary School 
Capenhurst Lane 

Capenhurst  
Chester CH1 6HE     Tel:  0151 338 2181 

 
Head Teacher:     Mrs C Green 
Administration:     Mrs C Auld 

  
email:  head@capenhurstcep.cheshire.sch.uk 
email:  admin@capenhurstcep.cheshire.sch.uk 

Website: www.capenhurstcep.cheshire.sch.uk  
 

 
 

Tuesday 17th September 2019 
 

Nuts and Nut Products 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Some of our children have severe nut allergies. We have recently sent out reminders regarding 
this via text message.  
 
Please do not send in whole nuts for snack or sandwiches containing peanut butter or Nutella 
for lunch. Please also be aware that pesto contains nuts so be mindful when sending in pasta 
salads. We would be grateful if you would also continue to check foods for nuts before sending 
them in to school, particularly granola bars and cereal bars.  
 
We have had several occasions already this term where nuts or products containing nuts have 
been brought into school. Whilst I am sure that this is an oversight, we take the safety of all of 
our children seriously and the need to protect them whilst they are in school is paramount.  
 
Thank you for your continued cooperation and support.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

 
 
Mrs C Green 
Head Teacher 
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